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To:   CanadaGAP Stakeholders 

From:  Heather Gale, Executive Director 

Date:  August 15, 2019 

Subject:   Reminder – BOD and SAC Nominations Accepted until August 30 

 

We would like to remind you that CanadaGAP is accepting nominations until August 30, 
2019 for candidates to serve on the:   

 CanAgPlus Board of Directors  

 CanadaGAP Stakeholder Advisory Committee 

All nominations must be submitted in writing to info@canadagap.ca.  

 

For additional information, consult the following communiqués: 

 Call for Nominations – CanAgPlus Board of Directors (dated June 28, 2019) 

 Call for Nominations – CanadaGAP Stakeholder Advisory Committee (dated July 3, 

2019) 

 

We thank you for your interest. If you have any questions, contact the CanadaGAP office at 
613-829-4711 or info@canadagap.ca.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Annual General Meeting in Charlottetown on November 
28! 
 

 

mailto:info@canadagap.ca
https://www.canadagap.ca/wp-content/uploads/English/Publications/Communiques/2019/2019-June-Communique-Call-for-Board-Nominations-EN.pdf
https://www.canadagap.ca/wp-content/uploads/English/Publications/Communiques/2019/2019-July-Communique-Call-for-SAC-Nominations-EN.pdf
mailto:info@canadagap.ca

